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Dear Sirs: -

It is intended to move approximately twenty five loads of drilling water from:

San Juan 30-6 Unit #145, located at 1935’ FNL, 935’ FWL, Sec. 22, T-30-N, R-6-W,
Federal Lease SF-080713A

San Juan 30-6 Unit #33B, located at 1190’ FNL, 790°'FWL., Sec.8, T-30-N, R-68-W
Federal Lease SF-079002

Verbal approval received from Denny Foust, QOil Conservation Division on November 27, 2001.

Si’rlcierely, /
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Peggy Cole

Regulatory Supervisor
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